Charity Commission confirms it has
disqualified two individuals in The
Captain Tom Foundation inquiry

As part of its ongoing statutory inquiry into The Captain Tom Foundation, the
Charity Commission confirms it has disqualified two people from being charity
trustees and from holding an office or employment with senior manage..
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